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MEDIA RELEASE -December 9, 2024:

Law Enforcement Advises Public How to Report Drone Activity in
the Area

Clinton Township Police Chief, Thomas A. DeRosa, issued the following public statement
on recent drone activity observed in Clinton Township and surrounding areas.

County and local law enforcement agencies are aware of the recurring reports of drone
activity around Clinton Township and acknowledge the public’s concern about these
repeated sightings.

This Department, working in close cooperation with the FBI-Newark, New Jersey State
Police, and the New Jersey Office of Homeland Security and Preparedness partners, seeks
to reassure the public that we will continue to monitor and investigate the drone activity.

At this time, there continues to be no known threat to public safety.

The FBI and the New Jersey State Police are asking the public to report any information
related to the recent sightings of possible drones. Anyone with relevant information is
asked to call the FBI at, 1-800-CALL-FBI (1-800-225-5324) or submit online at
https://tips.fbi.gov/home Citizens can also upload videos through the latter website.

For more information on drones, better known as Unmanned Aircraft Systems (UAS), visit:
NJOHSP Drones : https://www.njohsp.gov/threat-landscape/drones-and-unmanned-
aircraft-systems
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